
From: Debon Campbell [mailto:DCampbell@cityofwestpark.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2018 10:56 AM 
To: Fordham, Leslie ; Balogun, W. Ajibola  
Cc: Millien, Arklynn ; Aubrun, Carol ; Shermer, James  
Subject: RE: TDT Grant 

External Email Warning: This email originated from outside the Broward County email
system. Do not reply, click links, or open attachments unless you recognize the sender’s email 
address (not just the name) as legitimate and know the content is safe. Report any suspicious emails 
to ETSSecurity@broward.org. 

Good morning Leslie, 

Following our telephone conversation last week, we have decided to start preparing for the next 
application cycle and as such, we will not be attending the appeal meeting scheduled for Thursday. We 
look forward to your staff’s assistance with the next application cycle. Please feel free to contact the City 
Manager at 954.989.2688. 
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